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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough, Public Works Department 

Date: 2/17/2016 

Re: Solid Waste Comments- CUP16-00006 

Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following comments.  

1. The project is located in an area which has alley access; all trash and recycling will be 
collected from the alleyway. 

2. Only 3-yard containers and/or 95-gallon carts can be used for alley collection.  

3. If 3-yard containers are utilized they will need to be located in or adjacent to the alleyway. 

4. Enclosures are not required for alley service, but if they are used must have a gate opening of 
at least 10’. If gates are used they must open 120 degrees.  

5. Contact Peter McCullough with any questions at 384-3906. 

 

 

 


